Australia takes the lead in training and skilling a global workforce.

The VET International Engagement Strategy 2025 was launched today confirming the Australian Government’s commitment to positioning Australia as a leader in delivering quality vocational education and training. 
Australia’s VET system is among the best in the world in developing a skilled workforce that is flexible and responsive to the changing needs of business and industry.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Supporting international VET students in Australia and empowering partner countries to develop training systems aligned with industry demand opens up market opportunities for Australian training providers while ensuring local employers have access to skills they need, when they need them.
Minister for Employment, Skills, Small and Family Business, Senator the Hon Michaelia Cash said enhancing Australia’s role as a global leader in vocational education and training was one of the Australian Government’s key priorities.
The strategy will be implemented in collaboration with industry and the VET sector to enable the development and implementation of innovative strategies and activities.
An implementation plan will be developed in 2020 with a working group drawn from the sector and will be guided by Expert Members of the Council for International Education.
 




